
 
Dear Mendocino County Supervisors, 

 

I am writing against the development of a cell tower in Pine Mountain. I already have sufficient 

and abundant cell service with Verizon, and internet with Viasat. I have no need for AT&T's 

services. If they were a man, right about now they would be getting a restraining order for 

harassment. But unfortunately with federal, state, and county laws, corporations are given 

preferential treatment. 

 

I also understand that AT&T and Epic Wireless are required by law to conduct public 

involvement and community input. This was not done, another AT&T violation. 

 

The cell tower will be a monstrosity in the pristine wilderness of fir, pine, and madrone trees, an 

aesthetic festering blemish on the beautiful earth. It will ruin the natural feeling of the outdoors 

and the integrity of the community. 

 

In addition I am very sensitive to existing electrosmog, experiencing headaches, migraines, and 

inflammation. I urge every supervisor to read the book "The Invisible Rainbow" - please educate 

yourselves on this very important health concern. The health and wealth of all beings - as 

individuals and as a community, wildlife, the EARTH, is in our hands.  

 

In peace, 

Sonja Marie Burgal 

 


